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I work for a great corporation who greatly values its employees. Stock options are a wonderful way to 
reward and keep employees and to gain the best products. 

I am very much opposed to the draft released on FAS 123. 

If this goes through, FAS 123 will probably end broad-based employee stock option plans like mine. 

How can an accurate financial value be placed on something that is not freely tradeable? 

PLEASE RECONSIDER AND RESCIND THIS EXPOSURE DRAFf. 

Options are a great draw for great talent for great companies who keep the US great! 
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